
CARS VEs help with HAM CRAM
Thanks  so  much  to  the  following  VE’s  for  providing  exam
support at the
Ham Cram on Saturday Feb. 24, at Columbia College:

Mike  Axiak,  Miriam  Brown,  Tim  Cody  –  we  could  not  have
succeeded without
you!

Thank you Ken Sanders for coordinating and proctoring the Ham
Cram
Session.

We now have 8 new Technician Class Amateur Radio operators and
one new
Extra Class upgraded Amateur Radio operator.  The success rate
was 100%
with no failures or re-takes necessary.

Thanks so much to all of our Volunteer Examiners.

73,
Suzan Flanary, K6CDK

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=1649

